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21/12/2018  16:03:422018/5462/P OBJEMPER Judith Camp Further to my  initial comments and useful site visit with the planning officers, I would like to add two points.  

First, we are concerned about light pollution caused at night by interior lighting streaming through the glass 

roof of the ground floor of the houses.  We have two bedrooms at the back of 91 which would be affected, as 

would the rear of properties on Camden Road which back on to the site.  Secondly, as the new houses are to 

be built in brick, surely it is imperative that the type and colour of the brick used matches that of neighbouring 

properties - which i understand to be second hand yellow London brick.  A lovely example of the brick that 

should be used is that of the front wall of no 70 Camden Mews (immediately opposite our house, 91).  It is 

very attractive and fits the look of Camden Mews exactly.
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